

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

13th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

On the reverse of this letter please find the new school lunch menu for the second half of the Autumn term until Easter 2023. In addition to the menu choices, fresh fruit and bread is offered daily.

It will come as no surprise to you to hear that in the current national economic climate HC3S is experiencing significant increased costs around food and pay, with food prices expected to escalate further. HC3S therefore have no option but to regrettably increase the school meal cost to £2.80 with effect from Monday 31st October 2022.

Please use the following link to check your eligibility for free school meals https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/freeschoolmeals/juniorsecondary even if your child does not want to take advantage of them daily.

After half-term, payment for meals can be made via the SCOpay portal and we will be contacting you again before half-term regarding accessing the SCOpay system. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call the school office.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Payne

Headteacher







